
WOODHAVEN MIDDLE SCHOOL 
    LITTLE CAESARS PIZZA KITS 

                  
 

Little Caesars Pizza Kit Fundraiser is back and ready to fill your homes with wonderful smells of 
Pizza and Cookies. 
Woodhaven Middle School Parents Association is pleased to bring this awesome Fundraiser to 
you!  
 
Your family, friends and co-workers will enjoy purchasing a quality meal they can cook up at 
home with their favorite toppings! Leave as is, or add your own toppings to make an awesome 
creation.  Quick and easy on chilly evenings, these are sure to be a huge hit. Plan ahead and 
have plenty of Pizza Kits on hand for your children’s sleepovers, play dates, parties, etc. These 
make perfect dinners and snacks on busy practice and game nights. 
Money raised from this fundraiser will go towards paying for added resources/supplies for our 
school. 
 
 
Our fundraiser will run from February 15th thru to March 3rd. If ordering Online, orders 
must be submitted by March 3rd,  If using a paper copy, these will be due by March 2nd. 
 
 We are unable to accept late orders, under any circumstances! 
Payment will be accepted in 3 ways for your convenience: 

● Cash in correct amount (no change provided)  
 

● ONLINE (by March 3rd) AND PAY BY CREDIT CARD! 
 

Order Your Pizza Kits Online: 
1. Go to www.PizzaKit.ca (make sure you are on the Canadian site) 
2. Click on Products, then Shop 
3. Select our Province and click on Purchase & Support a local fundraiser 
4. Support our fundraiser by providing our Fundraiser ID# 435779 and place 

your order. Orders are paid online via credit card.  Your pizza kits will be delivered to the 
school on MARCH 18, 2023. Tentatively between 2pm - 4pm. Communication will come 
out with confirmation. 

 
Paper order forms are available in the office. Please fill out and return the form on the back of 
flyer and return to school.  It is also very important to have Child’s Name, Parents’ Name, 
Homeroom, and a DAY TIME Phone Number where parents can be reached. This 
information is needed in case there is reason for us to reach you regarding your order).  
Online Ordering available is preferred. 
  
All orders will be delivered and available for pick up, MARCH 18, 2024.  Tentatively 
between 2pm - 4pm. Communication will come out with confirmation.  * delivery date is 
approx..if there are any changes from the 18th, correspondence will be sent out* 
 
*Orders not picked up, will be donated to Parkland Food Bank*Any questions please contact Ashley at 
whmspa@gmail.com 


